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Acknowledgement of Notice of Contract Termination 

July 12, 2021  
Fred Loya Insurance Agency, Inc. 

Joe Ramirez, Chief Financial Officer 

1800 N. Lee Trevino, Suite 201 

El Paso, Texas  79936 

 

Re:  Fred Loya Chapter 381 Agreement Termination Request 

El Paso County Contract 2016-0205, Amendment 2018-0280  

 

Dear Mr. Ramirez, 

 

We are in receipt of your June 8, 2021 letter addressed to the Economic Development Directors 

for the both the County of El Paso and the City of El Paso.   

 

This letter is to serve as formal acceptance of the termination of the Fred Loya Insurance Agency, 

Inc. Chapter 381 Economic Development Program Agreement, 2016-0205, and First Amendment, 

2018-0280. The original agreement was signed by the El Paso County Judge on April 6, 2016.   

 

There is no further action to be taken on the part of Fred Loya with El Paso County, Texas for your 

Termination Request to be complete.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
________________________ 

Michael Hernandez 

Director, Economic Development Department 

County of El Paso  
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